
	

 
 
 

Dear Owner/Manager,                                  
 
The Eastview Hockey Association is looking to partner with local 
businesses.  We would like to spread the word about your company and 
your community involvement. 
 
We are holding a raffle, in which 300+ hockey families sold nearly 7,700 
raffle tickets to fund and support youth hockey in Apple Valley and 
Eagan.  The raffle is February 6th at Bogart’s in Apple Valley from 5-
9pm.  The raffle tickets will be draw publicly during this event as well as 
a silent auction.  The winning prizes/donors will be announced and 
posted on our website, www.eastviewhockey.net.  
 
Eastview Hockey is looking for your support at this raffle and auction.  A 
donation of gift cards, cash, merchandise, gift baskets, etc would help 
make this a successful community event and quality advertising for your 
business.  The donation value is tax deductible.  We are a 501(c)(3) 
organization and our tax id is 41-1895742.  Businesses who have 
donated are supported and patronized by hockey families. 
 
The money raised by Eastview Hockey is used to help our community. 
 THe following is some of the ways the funds are used: 

• Introduce youth from Eagan and Apple Valley to the sport of 
hockey (Try Hockey for Free Events). 

• Help financially challenged families pay for hockey expenses 
through the Eastview Scholarship Program. 

• Help keep the community youth active  and involved in the winter 
months.  

• Help offset some of the costs associated with youth hockey (ice 
bills and equipment). 

• Develop teamwork and work ethic in our community.  Helps turn 
today’s youth into productive citizens of the future. 

 



The Eastview Hockey Association consists of over 400 players and 
nearly 300 families in Apple Valley, Eagan, and surrounding 
communities.  The ages of the players range from 4 years old to high 
schoolers.  Any donation or support is tax deductible and greatly 
appreciated.  Your donation will result in patronage from Eastview 
Hockey families.  You will also receive recognition on our website for 
donations over $100. 
 
Thank you for your support of the Eastview Hockey Association. 
 Donations can be mailed to EVHA ℅ Pascal Dalseth, 4869 Dominica 
Way, Apple Valley, MN 55124.  If you have any questions please 
contact Pascal Dalseth 612-250-7408. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Eastview Hockey Booster Club 
 

Eastview Hockey Association 
PO Box 240682 

Apple Valley, MN 55124 
 
	


